Letter No. 58

From: X X <678678@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 3:26 PM
To: RoseBowINFLComments

Cc: MclIntyre, Jacqueline

Subject: NFL Use of the Rosebowl

I wanted to state that I am VERY much opposed to increasing the number of large sporting events at the Rose
Bowl from 12 to 25, particularly with the inclusion of NFL events. I live near Fair Oaks between Washington
and Mountain. We are already subjected to MULTIPLE disruptive "public events" which increase or divert
traffic, including the Marathon, the Black History Month Parade, and the Hispanic Month Parade (all of which
block off our sections of streets), not to mention the overflow parking for some of the large Bowl events (such
as UCLA-USC games). This does not even include the parking/traffic issues associated with Rose Parade and
Rose Bowl.

While I realize we must all take a certain amount of civic responsibility in supporting our city, I feel our
neighborhood particularly has had to shoulder an undue burden by all these municipal events. To increase them
by more than double at this time would represent overt exploitation of a neighborhood which, due to its low
socioeconomic and minority status, is unlikely to have the influence to fight what has become an abuse of our
rights to live reasonably peaceful and undisturbed lives.

Impact Sciences, Inc. 3.0-351 Temporary use of the Rose Bowl by the NFL
1136.001 November 2012




3.0 Responses to Comments

Letter No. 58: Unknown

XX<67867@sbcglobal.net
August 15, 2012

Response 58-1

The comment concerns the overall merits of the proposed project. The comment will be included as part

of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed project.
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